Annual Report for the Village Website, by Louise Brebner, 2022/2023
This year the website has been updated in many ways 
· Inclusion of the Village Hall, PCC, Events and local amenities
· Up to date photos and this changes seasonally
· Inclusion of local village events 
· More information on how to contact the council and what to do about reporting problems around the village
There are ongoing ideas moving forward in 2023 to update the website even further to be able to add more useful information for the village, it is hoped we can have a full event calendar and be able to upload the News and Views, more in depth photos from the village and lots more local information. 
